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For Immediate Release:  12/5/2012

DELEWARE VETERINARY MEDICAL ASSOCIATION

NAMES DR. F. MORGAN DAWKINS AS VETERINARIAN OF THE YEAR

     Dr. F. Morgan Dawkins was presented with the H. Wesley Towers, Veterinarian of the Year award for 2012 at the recent DVMA winter meeting.

 

      Dr. Dawkins grew up in the rural south hunting and fishing with his grandfather on the over 200 acres his family owned.   This country living and strength of family contributed to his strong sense of service and the value of self-sufficiency.

 

     Attending both high school and college in North Carolina he graduated in 1992 with a major in biology and chemistry.  Knowing from a very early age he wanted to be a veterinarian, Dr. Dawkins attended the University of Tennessee, College of Veterinary Medicine.

 

     After graduating with honors from the University of Tennessee, College in Veterinary Medicine in 1996 his first stop was in mixed practice in Tennessee.  In 1997 he and his family moved to the northern Delaware area to be closer to his wife’s family.  There, he developed an interest in exotics.

 

     Dr. Dawkins holds veterinary licenses in Delaware, Maryland and Pennsylvania and is a member of the AVMA and DVMA.  He has been active in the DVMA since 2007 serving as Vice President, President-Elect, President, Immediate Past President and currently serves as the New Castle County representative.  He also serves as the DVMA representative to the Delaware Legislature’s Task Force on Animal Welfare and chairs the shelter committee.  Additionally, he is a partner in and the medical director of 5 veterinary hospitals.

 

     Dr. Dawkins was involved in establishing the veterinary technician program at Delaware Technical and Community College and was instrumental in the construction of the exotics program and continues to teach classes.  He volunteers for VIDA, Volunteers for Inter-American Development Assistance and 4H.  In area schools, he gives pet safety lectures and at school career days, speaks about his career in veterinary medicine.

 

     Married to veterinarian Dr. Jennifer Dawkins for 20 years they have 4 children.  When he can find some spare time, he enjoys motorcycle riding, blacksmithing, gardening, raising and training border collies for sheep dog trials and watching his children play football and baseball.  He would love to own a farm, but for now have a few sheep and calves.

 

 

 

